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Comments: I am opposed to E-bikes and all forms of motorized vehicles on trails. Our nation's wild areas should

be explored by foot or on horseback. Bicycles, e-bikes and any other type of motorized vehicles make it

dangerous for hikers and horse riders because of their speed. The bikers can overtake hikers and horses,

seemingly coming out of nowhere all of a sudden. Hikers have to step off the trail to get out of their way. Horses

spook when something comes at them or comes from behind them rapidly and unexpectedly.

 

People travel into the backcountry to escape from civilization and get back to nature. Please allow only traditional

foot and hoof traffic to preserve the wild backcountry experience we crave. Bike riders have streets and bike

paths. Once wild areas are opened to vehicles, they will be lost to all future generations.


